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Drawing on the 21st chapter of John, 
Pope Francis on May 5, 2019, 

spoke of three amazing things that 
are part of the life of a disciple: 

“God calls, God surprises, God loves.” 

Our goal is to provide a spiritual rebirth 
of God in our lives for parishioners 
and guests to build a more diverse 
community with God as its head. 

Schedule for Each Sunday 

12:15PM - 1:15PM 
Complimentary Catered Lunch in the Atrium 

1:30PM - 2:45PM 
First Session in the Cathedral 

2:45PM - 3:00PM 
Short Break 

3:00PM - 5:00PM 
Second Session in the Cathedral 

5:15PM 
Vespers in Cathedral 

LUNCH RSVPS NECESSARY: 
03/15 Deadline: Monday, March 9 
03/22 Deadline: Monday, March 16 
03/29 Deadline: Monday, March 22 

Please RSVP to Pat Wisialowski: 
(414) 276-9814, x302 or 

PatWisialowski@stjohncathedral.org 

RITA FERRONE is an award-winning writer and speaker on issues of 
liturgy and church renewal in the Roman Catholic 
tradition. She has presented in more than eighty 
dioceses and has given parish retreats and missions, as 
well as talks to university audiences. She is the author 
and coauthor of several books and is a frequent 
contributor to Commonweal magazine and numerous 
other Catholic journals. She is the former Director of 
Liturgy here at the Cathedral (1999-2001). 

REV. JOSEPH JUKNIALIS is a senior priest of the Archdiocese of 
Milwaukee and celebrates Mass Sundays at Milwaukee’s eastside 
parishes. Once a month his reflection on the Sunday 
scripture readings appears in the Catholic Herald. He 
has written numerous books, the most recent 
coauthored with Bishop Sklba, entitled Easter Fire. A 
forthcoming book entitled Echoes with reflections on 
each of the Sundays of Cycle B readings beginning with 
Advent of 2020 is scheduled for this summer. 

DEACON CARLOS LONDONO was born in 
Medellin, Colombia. The first time he spoke about a 
desire to become a priest was at the age of eight. After 
a year of discernment at home, he joined Saint Francis 
de Sales Seminary in 2014, studying for the Priesthood 
in the Archdiocese. He was ordained a transitional 
deacon in April 2019 and anticipates Ordination to 
the Priesthood in May 2020. 

DEACON PATRICK MAGNOR grew up in 
Brookfield WI, where the Catholic faith was always a 
big part of his life. At the suggestion of his parish priest 
during his senior year of college, he attended a 
discernment retreat at Saint Francis de Sales Seminary. 
During this retreat, he made the commitment to be open to God’s will 
within his life. The next step was joining Saint Francis de Sales Seminary 
to study for the Priesthood. He was ordained a transitional deacon in 
April 2019 and anticipates Ordination to the Priesthood in May 2020. 

CHRISTOPHER DAVIS is an experienced immersive-education 
facilitator in the El Paso—Ciudad Juárez region, having been a full-time 
volunteer with the Annunciation House. While at Annunciation House, 
Christopher volunteered and coordinated various houses of hospitality 
and was a coordinator of Annunciation House’s 
Border Awareness Experience program. Christopher is 
passionate about exploring social and environmental 
justice topics through a combination of research and 
discussion, hands-on experience, and personal, 
community and faith-based reflection. He has a love 
for music and is a songwriter and performing artist. 


